
Summary Minutes 

March 14, 2017 

THESE ARE NOT OFFICIAL MINUTES. 

 

3.1 Architectural: No Report 

 

3.2 Maintenance: Cyril reported that the roadway has been fixed near # 56 and #180.The clubhouse 

roof has been patched and the timer on #1 has been repaired. 

 

3.3 Social: Noran reported that St. Paddy's Day dinner is on Friday, Mar. 17th. Kitchen Clean-up on 

the 23rd at 9:00. Please come out to help. 

 

3.4 Mike reported that we have 2 CD's and a savings account. We have $66,000.00 in our operating 

account, which will deplete over the summer. We are in a sound financial  position. 

 

3.5  Recycling: Don reported they made 6 trips to the recycle depot this month. They have 

purchased new horseshoes for the horsehoe pits and new paddles for the ping-pong tables. They have 

$7165.00 in their account. 

 

4 Managers report: Please spray your lots for weeds and ants before you go home. If you rent 

your lot or park model, please ask your renters to register at the office as soon as possible after arriving. 

The renters must be told they are responsible for keeping the lot clean and free of weeds. Slow down on 

the carts and vehicles, inside the park. 

 

7 New Business: The Board has decided on a coating for the pool area. It is called  Sierra Stone 

Rubber Stone. We will be doing an area around the actual pool, first. The rest of the pool area will be 

done at a later date.  The cost for the pool area is $45,000.00, which we have in an account at the Uion 

Bank, and are able to access this account without cashing in any cd's. 

 

8 Open Forum: Gary Hayward asked if the hot tub area would be coated. It will be done in the 

second phase. Glenda Graham thanked the Board for a "job, well done" 

 

9 Meeting adjourned, next meeting Nov. 13, 2017 at 2:30 


